2026 Regional Conference

Dear AAUW PA Members,

As we enterinto 2025, we carry with us all we have achieved to date and the prospect of what
we are empowered to achieve and the breadth of impact that lies ahead. In the ongoing
support of AAUW’s mission, AAUW PA has agreed to host the 2026 Regional Conference and
we are gearing up for the historic event. The United States will be celebrating its 250t
birthday in 2026 and AAUW PA will be working to bring together the Eastern region in the very
area where the United States became a nation.

As an update, we want to share that Cindy Hall and Ajla Laussegger will be co-chairs and
have been busy with building the foundations for a successful Regional Conference in 2026.
Many of you have volunteered your time and expertise to support the event, for which we are
incredibly grateful. Atthis stage, we have identified committees with leaders and volunteers
and have a meeting scheduled on January 15, 2025 to keep planning moving forward. Further,
we have identified several locations to host the Conference and have sent out Requests for
Proposals (“RFPs”) to gather availability, pricing, and amenity data to ensure we select a
location that is suitable for the Conference programs, activities, meal options,
entertainment, and ambiance planned.

We are energized by the support and momentum building around the Conference and
looking forward to a sizable showing of Pennsylvania’s membership. Stay tuned for
information around Conference details, including location, date, website information,
registration details, programming spotlights, and more!

Very truly yours,

Cindy and Ajla



